
 

 

INAFSM Administrator Report – September 21, 2018 

1. Busy, busy with conference planning and execution 

 

2. College Scholarship winner’s bios received and are posted on website. 

 

a. I will makes notes of the processes I used for notification along with other 

processes involving call for scholarship applications for a proposed SOP. 

b. I still need to do news releases for students 

 

3. ASFPM All Chapters Call 

 

a. Greg Main Scholarship 

i. I discussed our scholarship awards and ASFPM seemed to be 

impressed with our collections for the 2nd year. 

ii. I will be sending a write up next  week to Gigi for inclusion in their 

eNewsletter 

b. They are changing the dues renewal structure and application. Our dues will 

not be impacted. The change is meant to help smaller association with less 

than 125 members. Chapters with less than 125 members will pay less and a 

chapters with more than 500 members will pay more. The renewal 

application is in the process of being simplified. 

c. CFM credit hours. They are asking that we now send Excel documents 

instead of sign in sheets. Karen needs to discuss with Darren Pearson how to 

handle this. They also accept certificates which we have not done in the past 

for CFMs. Karen would like to consider an easier way to get this excel 

spreadsheet to ASFMP, perhaps adding a check box on conference 

registration for different certifications, still having the sign in sheet, but keep 

an excel sheet for a timely turnover to ASFPM. 


